
Christmas Greetings for 2016!

As no-one else was doing it, Cobbles and I have written the newsletter this year. It has been about 
baths quite a lot. There is a picture of us
having a bath below. In July Ben 
became 18, and the next day he was 
dropped into a big bath – you can see 
that below as well. Then they all went 
away to a big big bath somewhere in 
the sun (Majorca?) for their holidays, 
but the kind children next door came 
and looked after us when they were 
away, and put us out onto the grass, and
gave us nice leaves and carrots. Then in
October Ben left us for a while to go to 
Bath where he is studying hair-o-space 
engineering we think he said. We would
rather live in a nice green field than a 
bath. Stefan has been more interested in
some wooden box than in us this year ..

his box has been to the Royal Albert Hall and to Spain. It seems he is getting a different wooden  

box next year, so perhaps then he will let us play with the old one and spend more time with us.

May be next year the family will write their own letter. We've done our best. Have a Merry 
Christmas with plenty of straw in your bed and lots of sprouts and carrots to eat, and we hope your 
grass grows well in the New Year.

Lots of love from Cobbles, Paul (and Chris, Judy, Ben and Stefan)




